
Response to Parent Council points raised on 16/01/18

· Grapes are no longer served at School lunches. Cherry tomatoes are quartered when they are on the menu.

· Robertsons are aware of the drainage issue at the grassy side of the playground. There has been some work undertaken to alleviate the issue – further work may well be required. They are monitoring this.

· A budget has been identified to either re-seed or re-turf this area. This will not happen until the weather is more clement.  

· A budget should be able to be identified to provide rubber matting around the new shed area. 

· I have been informed that we are not to receive new dining hall tables – this had not been communicated with me. I will now set up a meeting with the appropriate persons within ACC to take this forward.  I do not want replacement tables but additional table to alleviate the congestion. Options need to be explored more rigorously. 

· I will ask our HWB pupil group to take forward a ‘Fruity Friday’ or similar initiative. 

· I will put out a letter re Parent Council class reps following consultation with staff at the next in-service day. 

· I have indicated in the newsletter that changes will be made to the current arrangements in the car park should the inappropriate use of the turning circle and disabled bays not improve. 

